
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    

 
  
  

 
   
  
  

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C.E. SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 11th FEBRUARY 2022 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Communication  

Captured the Rainbow 

 
The following children have ‘Captured the 
Rainbow’ this week.  
 
Well done to: 
 
Noah – EYFS  
Nieve - EYFS (2nd time around) 
 
Betty – Y1 
 
Franny– Y3 
Mae – Y3 
 
Evie – Y4 
Imogen – Y4 
 
Alessia – Y5 
Samuel -Y5 (2nd time around) 
Georgia – Y5 
James – Y5 
Lucas – Y5 
 
Sienna – Y6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Dinner Money due for next half-term 
 
Dinner money is now due for next half term. If your 
child has a dinner every day then the cost of next half 
term’s dinners is £69. 
 
Account Name: Community-Aughstm schd 
Account Number: 21600737 
Sort Code: 40-35-29 
 
Thank you.  
 
                                                                      School Correspondence 

 
 
Thank you to those of you who are now using School App to report absences, hopefully you are finding this user 
friendly and more convenient than phoning in. If you haven’t yet used it to report an absence, we would appreciate 
you doing so in future.  
 
After School Club and Breakfast Club are now to be booked using the School App. Again, hopefully this system will 
be more effective than our previous one (and certainly less labour intensive from our end!!).  
 
We understand that there are times when you want to contact the class teacher. If this is urgent, please speak to the 
member of staff out on duty of a morning. If it is not urgent, please contact Mrs Golding via phone or email 
bursar@aughton-st-michaels.lancs.sch.uk. (rather than the teacher directly) and she will forward any concerns to 
the class teacher, who in turn will get back to yourselves. As I am sure you will appreciate the staff will respond, but 
it may take them some time to do so due to their teaching commitments and other commitments at the end of and 
beginning of the school day. 
   
 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Emily 
 
Year 1: West     
 
Year 2: William 
 
Year 3: Lucy 
 
Year 4: Mila 
 
Year 5: Shay 
 
Year 6: Faye 
 

TEAM POINT WINNERS  
Edinburgh  

mailto:bursar@aughton-st-michaels.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

  
 

    
  
     

    

   

  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

Activities for week beginning 21st February  
 
 

Thursday  
 

Tag Rugby Y4 3:15 – 4:15  

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have registered.  

 
Net & Wall Games Y3 3:15- 4:00 (places 

must be reserved via the Form which will 
go live at 6:00 pm on Monday 21st Feb).  

 
                                 Friday  
 

Swimming Y4 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Multi- skills Y2 3:15 – 4:00 (places must be 
reserved via the Form which will go live at 

6:00 pm on Monday 21st February) 
 
 

Monday  
Forest School Y6 1:15 – 2:15 

 
Forest School for Y2 & Y3 children who 

attend After School Club 3:15 – 4:15 

Parents’ Evening 
 
We will be holding a virtual Parents’ Evening on Thursday 24th February for Y5 parents and Tuesday 1st March 
for all other year groups. Appointments will be available between 1:30 pm – 7:30pm.  Appointments will be 
made via the School App. The system will go live on Monday 21st February at 6:00pm.  
 
On the evening of Tuesday 1st March, school will be open between 3:30 – 6:30 for parents to come and view 
the child’s books. These will be displayed in their classroom.  

  
 
  
 
  
  

Y6 and EYFS National Child Measurement 
Programme 

 
The NHS team will be in school on Thursday 24th 
February to carry out the Y6 and EYFS National 
Child Measurement Programme.  As per the 
email sent      if you DO NOT child to be 
measured, you must let the team know before 
the 24th February. Please telephone: 0300 247 
0040  or email: 
VCL.019.SinglePointofAccess@nhs.net  
 
Children will not be made to take part on the day 
if they do not want to.  

 
  
  

Visit from Merseyside’s  
Chief Constable of Police 

 
As I am sure you are aware from your child, we 
were extremely privileged to receive a visit from 
Merseyside’s Chief Constable of Police, an ex- 
pupil of Aughton St Michael’s CE School, on 
Wednesday of this week.  
 
The children listened with great interest to her 
journey in becoming the Chief and were very keen 
to ask her some interesting questions.  

  
 Pictures and information about the visit will be 

available to view on Ormskirk Q Local’s website.  



 

 

PTA Events 
Mother’s Day Secrets’ Room – 

Friday 18th March 2022 – “Non-Uniform Day “come along to school in your own clothes in return 

for a small gift suitable for that special lady in your life. 

Friday 25th March 2022 – Bring along £2.00 & choose a little something for that special lady in 

your life…..we will wrap it and label it all ready to give on Mothering Sunday. 

 

We would really appreciate help this day for wrapping – the more we have the quicker it gets 

done! We will endeavour to start as soon as we can after drop off, please pop it in your diary if 

you think you can help - thank you! 

 

Father’s Day Secrets’ Room – 

Friday 10th June 2022 – “Non-Uniform Day” come along to school in your own clothes in return 

for a small gift suitable for that special man in your life. 

Friday 17th June 2022 – Bring along £2.00 & choose a little something for the special man in your 

life….we will wrap it and label it all ready to give on Father’s Day.  

 
We would really appreciate help this day for wrapping – the more we have the quicker it gets 

done! We will endeavour to start as soon as we can after drop off, please pop it in your diary if 

you think you can help – thank you! 

 

 

It’s Disco Time!! – 

Thursday 31st March –  

• Infants 3.15 - 4.15 

• Juniors 4.30 – 5.30 

Thursday 26th May – 

• Infants 3.15 - 4.15 

• Juniors 4.30 – 5.30 

Infants can bring their disco outfits into school that morning along with their entry fee in a 

named envelope. Entry is £2.50 and stalls include hotdogs, donuts, tattoos, face glitter, raffle. 

Sweets and lots more!  

 

As always, we need parents to run each stall so, please let us know if you can help with either 

disco or both. We also need raffle prizes, these can be anything suitable for a child – slime, 

games, stationary, fidgets etc. 

 

 

Summer Fair –  

The summer fair will be held on Saturday 14th May from 1am – 2pm. More details to follow after 

½ term, but planning is in full swing!! 

 


